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Mock exams 

Year 11 mocks  

will run from Fri 19th Nov - Fri 26th Nov. 

Year 13 mocks 

              will run from Mon 29th Nov - Fri 3rd Dec. 

 

Headteacher’s 

Update 

Dates for your diary 
 
21st October – Sixth Form Virtual Open Evening 
(for Sep 2022 intake) 
22nd October – INSET day 
25th Oct – 29th Oct – Half Term Week 
4th Nov – Year 8 Virtual Parents’ Evening 
(booking details will be sent out next week) 
 
 

A Message from Mrs Collins 

It feels hard to believe, but we’re already approaching 

the end of the first term of this academic year. 

Following the success of our Open Evening and Open 

Morning events for our prospective Year 7 students, we 

look forward next week to holding our 6th Form Virtual 

Open Evening event on Thursday 21st October. This will 

be an opportunity to hear from Mr O'Sullivan, Mrs 

Curtis (Assistant Headteacher) and Ms Kaur (Head of 

Sixth Form), and to explore the different A-Level and 

BTEC options available to study at Turing House Sixth 

Form. This event is open both to current Turing House 

students and to students from other schools (and their 

parents/carers).  

It’s exciting to think that this cohort will join our existing 

Year 12 students in our brand-new building, complete 

with dedicated Sixth Form spaces for learning and 

building our ever-growing community. For anyone 

interested in applying for September 2022, we highly 

recommend you attend the event, which you can sign 

up for here.  

 

Year 7 Table Tennis Tournament 

A massive well done to the Year 7 students who 

competed at the table tennis tournament at Richmond 

Park Academy on Tuesday.  

Each student put on an impressive display to take a 

podium place! Congratulations to Veliko, Felix, Keaton 

and William - the boys’ team won all their matches to 

claim first place!  

The girls played their matches as individuals - 

congratulations go to Isabelle for taking first place, 

Kimberly who came second and Darcey who finished in 

fourth place!  

A fantastic showing from Team Turing House; well done 

again to all involved.  
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World Space Week 

As part of world space week system club were tasked 

with designing a ‘lunar lander’ which would safely land 

a raw egg that had been launched on a water rocket. 

 We had some incredibly innovative designs, from 

parachutes to shock-absorbing boxes and every lander 

successfully delivered its egg safely! 

World Space Week poster competition 
winner! 

Thank you to all those who 

entered the poster competition 

for world space week.  

Huge congratulations to Emilia 

in Year 8 for her fantastic poster 

on Mae Jemison. 

Your prize is on its way! 

 

Genocide prevention work 

These fantastic group of students from Years 9-11 have 

been working hard this week. They have written a letter 

which they will be sending to politicians and leaders 

around the world asking what young people should do 

to prevent genocide.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are incredibly proud of their hard work on this 

important cause. Well done to these brilliant historians.  

Year 9 Boys Rugby v Richmond Upon Thames 
School 

Well done to all the Year 9 boys who played in last 

week's rugby fixture against an organised Richmond 

Upon Thames team. We may not have secured the win 

but left with heads held high after an impressive show 

of turnovers and tight defence coming from both sides. 

Book of the Week 

11+ readers 

Harry is a comic-obsessed US 

citizen who’s recently moved from 

Washington to West Berlin - his 

dad has a high-powered job with 

the US government. In the 

opening pages, he witnesses the 

brutal, traumatic sight of a boy 

being shot while trying to flee the 

East for the West. 

As this haunts Harry, his parents become increasingly 

fraught by the strains of his father’s job, and he sends a 

message over the wall. It’s found by Jakob, a boy living 

in the East.  

Table Tennis Club 
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Girls’ Football at Teddington Athletic FC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Teddington Xmas Lights Up Poster 
Competition 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth Games Trials 
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